
DIARY DATES 
 

Tuesday 29th November 2.30pm – 3.30pm 

Year 2/3 parent reading 

 

   

Thursday 1st December 9.10am – 10am 

Year 1/2 parent reading workshop 

 

   

Thursday 1st December 2.50pm 

Rocksteady concert  

Parents invited 

   

Friday 2nd December 

 

Non-uniform day Children are invited to come to school in non 

uniform and donate a new toy for the PTFA 

Christmas Tombola Fun after school  

   

Friday 2nd December 9.10am – 10.30am 

Year 4 parent reading workshop 

 

   

Tuesday 6th December Whole school pyjama day This day is linked to English. No onesies 

please. Children will need suitable footwear 

and a coat. 

 

CHRISTMAS 2022 
 

Tuesday 13th December Christmas parties Children can wear their party clothes 

to school 

 Christmas dinner Please remember to send your child 

with a packed lunch if you have not 

ordered a Christmas dinner 

 6pm – 7pm 

Years 4, 5 and 6 Christmas performance 

Children should be back at school for 

5.30pm and enter via their classroom 

doors 

   

Wednesday 14th December 6pm – 7pm 

Years 1, 2 and 3 Christmas performance 

Children should be back at school for 

5.30pm and enter via their classroom 

doors 

   

Thursday 15th December 9.30am -10.30am 

Years 1, 2 and 3 Christmas performance 

 

 1.15pm – 2.15pm 

Years 4, 5 and 6 Christmas performance 

 

 2.45pm – 3.15pm 

EYFS Christmas performance 

 

   

Friday 16th December 9.30am (time to be confirmed) 

Christingle Service at All Saints Church 

Parents welcome 

 3.30pm 

School closes for the Christmas break 

 

   

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 School reopens  

  

Seats for the Christmas performances will be available to book on ParentMail from this evening on a first come first served basis.  

Due to space restrictions, initially seats will be limited to two per child per performance (three for EYFS).  Any additional seats may 

be released nearer the performances. 

 
 

Thank you - Mrs Headley, Mrs Noblet and all the staff would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for all your support 

this year. We would like to wish you all a very merry Christmas and a happy New Year. 


